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| fully support the rezoning of the building on 5th St., the proposed site for the Franciscan Community Resource

Center. It will be a big help to people who need help in various ways to live safe, productive lives. And it will be a
positive way to reach out to those without resources, but who want to better their lives. Also, it will free up space in the
Warming Center so that they do not have to cut their spaces in half due to COVID 19 this winter.

I hope you will do the right thing and vote for the rezoning.

Thank you.

Nina Shephard



